
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

Migrant Workers Office (MWO) 

Tokyo, Japan 
 

 

MWO ADVISORY NO. 2023-001 
 

NEW NAME AND OFFICIAL ADDRESES OF MWO-TOKYO 
 
  

 The public is hereby advised that the Philippine Overseas Labor Office 

(POLO) has been renamed Migrant Workers Office (MWO) following the creation 

of the Department of Migrant Workers per Republic Act No. 11641. 

 

 In relation to this, POLO Tokyo will now be known as MWO Tokyo.  
  

 

 For labor-related inquiries and concerns, you may email us at: 

 

 
 
 Meanwhile, MWO Tokyo shall continue to accept labor-related concerns 

addressed to polotokyo@gmail.com until 28 February 2023. 

 

 The public is also informed of MWO-Tokyo’s facebook page: Mwo-Owwa 

Tokyo. 

 

 For information and guidance. 

 

 
     
      RAMON LAMBERTO C. PASTRANA 
              Labor Attaché 
 

 
 
 
 
 

5-15-5 Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-8537  Tels. (03) 6441-0428/0478/0959 
Fax (03) 6441-3436  Email: mwo_tokyo@dmw.gov.ph 

Website: https://polotokyo.dole.gov.ph 

CONCERNS EMAIL ADDRESS 

For accreditation of 
Principals 

 
mwo_tokyo@dmw.gov.ph 

    

For contract verification, 
OEC and other labor-
related concerns 

oec.tokyo88@gmail.com  
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